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11th November 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
Re: Hi Vis Day – Tuesday 18th October 2014 
 
 
With the clocks going back during the October half term, we will be having our Hi Vis 
Day on Tuesday 18th November. 
 
We would like to invite all the children to wear Hi Vis clothing over their school 
uniform when travelling to and from school. Children in Foundation class will have 
been issued with a Hi Vis waistcoat to wear throughout the winter months over their 
coats. The children in the older year groups will already have one and we would ask 
all parents to encourage their children to wear them. 
 
The children will parade around the school hall and our Junior Road Safety Officers 
(JRSOs) will be judging them. There will be a prize for the winning infant, winning 
junior and a family prize. 
 
All the winners will be announced on Wednesday in a short assembly and prizes will 
follow after half term.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support in raising the importance of ‘being seen’. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sarah Leighton 
Headteacher 
 

 

Hughenden Primary School 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley 

High Wycombe, Bucks HP14 4LR 

Telephone 01494 562501 

Email office@hughenden.bucks.sch.uk 
Website  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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Headteacher Sarah Leighton 
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